Millville Board of Health Minutes of the Meeting January 31, 2018

A meeting of the Board of Health was held on January 31, 2018 at 290 Main Street, Millville, MA. The meeting was opened at 6:00 PM by a unanimous vote.

Board of Health Members:

Dustin Ciccarelli – Chairman Catherine Robinson – Member Robert Marks – Member

Members present: Dustin Ciccarelli, Robert Marks

Minutes Approved

12/06/2017 01/13/2018

Correspondence to the Board: Perc Extensions - Carriage Estates I

R. Hurteau, through email correspondence, requested the Board to extend the perc tests on the following lots:

Lot #5 36 Albert Drive Lot #12 9 Hurteau Road Lot # 10 12 Ronden Road

The lots were previously extended on 03/04/2016 with an expiration of 03/04/2018. D. Ciccarelli motioned to grant a (90) day extension on the perc tests with a new expiration date of 06/04/2018.

R. Hurteau had preciously met with the Board about his Septic Installer's license. He informed the Board tonight that he will no longer be applying for a license to install and that he would be hiring a contractor for 8 Ronden Road. Mr. Hurteau was given back his application and payment by the BOH Admin.

Food Permit Signatures:

Health Inspector, Robert Marks, signed the following food permits:

Millville Elementary School Millville Senior Center George's Variety Polish American Citizens Club Marty's Liquors

D. Ciccarelli motioned to adjourn the meeting. R. Marks seconded the motion – motion passed unanimously.
Meeting Adjourned.
Dustin Ciccarelli – Chairman
Catherine Robinson (Absent)
Robert Marks